

Our Ref. 23/35/181 (23)-VS/kp

5th April 2023

APPU members:

Afghanistan, Australia, Bangladesh, Bhutan, Brunei Darussalam, Cambodia, China, Fiji, India, Indonesia, Iran, Japan, Korea, Lao PDR, Malaysia, Maldives, Mongolia, Myanmar, Nauru, Nepal, New Zealand, Pakistan, Papua New Guinea, Philippines, Samoa, Singapore, Solomon Islands, Sri Lanka, Thailand, Tonga, Vanuatu and Vietnam

Subject: Invitation to the 10th Edition of Postal Business Forum in Bangkok, November 2023

Dear APPU Members,

We are pleased to invite all members of the Asian-Pacific Postal Union to the 10<sup>th</sup> edition of the Postal Business Forum organized by the APPU. The Forum will be held at the Renaissance Hotel Bangkok from the 20<sup>th</sup> to 22<sup>nd</sup> of November 2023.

The Postal Business Forum is APPU's flagship annual event that provides a platform for APPU members and postal sector stakeholders to come together and discuss the latest trends, challenges, and opportunities in the postal sector. The event will give a unique opportunity to engage with key stakeholders, learn industry trends, and explore innovative solutions that will help shape the future of the postal sector.

APPU is proud to announce that a CEOs Forum will also be organized on 20<sup>th</sup> November in conjunction with the Postal Business Forum. This will be a platform to bring together CEOs, Secretaries, Directors General, Post Masters General, Managing Directors, and other postal leaders from the region and beyond to share their vision and insights about the sector and to interact with the stakeholders.

We believe that your participation in the event will be of great value not only to your organization but also to the Asia-Pacific region and the wider postal community. Further information on the theme, agenda, speakers, and registration process for the Forum will be provided soon. In the meanwhile, please save the dates and feel free to contact us should you have any questions.

While we remain committed to promoting innovation, collaboration, and excellence in the postal sector, we look forward to welcoming you to Bangkok in November 2023.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Vinaya Prakash Singh Secretary General

**Postal Address** 

P.O. Box 1

www.appu-bureau.org

Telephone/Telefax/E-mail

Tel.: +66 (0) 2 573 3831 Fax: +66 (0) 2 573 1161 E-mail: admin@appu-bureau.org

Laksi Post Office Bangkok 10210 Thailand